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LCJE Japan’s activities in the four years between Helsinki and Lake Balaton have consisted of intercessory work for the Jewish people, and educational work to motivate the Body of Messiah in Japan itself actually to bring Yeshua to the Jewish people. 

Intercession 
LCJE Japan holds two monthly prayer meetings, one in Tokyo and one in Osaka. Attendance is small but earnestly dedicated to praying for the Jewish people. Both average about 15 people per session, with many coming as far as 2 hours away by express train to join these activities. Each prayer meeting has a speaker (Rev. Mamoru Hayakawa in Tokyo, either Rev. Teiichiro Kuroda or Rev. Charles Klingensmith in Osaka) speaking first about some topic from the Scriptures or from Jewish history and culture, or current events concerning the Jewish people or the State of Israel. Members follow thorough prayer notes prepared beforehand by LCJE Japan member Ms. A. Sasatani, praying for the Jewish people both in the Diaspora and Israel, for the State of Israel and its peace, for the Palestinians, especially fellow believers in Messiah, for evangelistic work, for humanitarian work, and for fellow LCJE members throughout the world. 

Educational activities 
LCJE Japan publishes a monthly newsletter under the editorship of Rev. Isaac Ishiguro, with articles written by members of the LCJE Japan Committee or translations of articles concerning Jewish evangelism in publications abroad. The newsletter is distributed free of charge to our readers, who are invited to contribute to the support of LCJE Japan. LCJE Japan News is sent out to over three hundred addresses, with multiple copies sent to churches and seminaries. 

Other educational activities consist of guest speakers addressing LCJE Japan members or interested Christians, either at one or both of the monthly prayer meetings, or special assemblies. In the four years since Helsinki LCJE Japan has heard presentations from noted pianist and Jewish believer in Jesus Sam Rothman, Ken Burnette of Prayer for Israel, Arnold G. Fruchtenbaum of Ariel Ministries, and Gavriel Gefen of Keren HaShlichut. These speakers all were invited to Japan by other ministries, and graciously spared time for LCJE Japan as well. LCJE Japan hosted and Rev. Shmuel Aweida for a series of talks in November 2006. LCJE Japan has begun planning to host another speaker from abroad, most probably in autumn 2008. 

Financially, LCJE Japan has modest needs, and is able to meet them thus far, but larger gifts could mean greater work. But we thank the Lord for providing for us since 1994. Committee members are Rev. Charles Klingensmith, chapter president; Rev. Teiichiro Kuroda, Coordinator; Rev. Isaac Ishiguro, Editor LCJE News; Rev. Kenichi Nakagawa, Financial Officer; Rev. Mamoru Hayakawa, Tokyo work; and Mr. Makoto Takase, LCJE Office manager and recording secretary. 
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